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GERALD R . FORD 
F IFTH DISTRICT, MICHIGAN 

<!Congress of tbt Wnittb ~tatts 
@ffitt of tbt .fflinoritp J.eaber 

J,ouje of l\eprtjtntatibtj 
Ba~bington. :ll.QC. 20515 

November 13, 1971 

Colonel Thomas P. Stafford 
Deputy Director 
Flight Crew Operations 

. National Aeronautics and 
Space Administration 

Manned Spacecraft Center 
Houston, Texas 77058 

Dear Tom: 

Thank you so much for your kind and thoughtful letter of 
November 5th. I thoroughly enjoyed my visit with you, Bob 
and Howard--especially getting your views on the manned 
spaceflight program first hand. 

The beautiful picture which you made on the translunar coast 
of Apollo 10 has arrived. I am having it framed and you may 
be sure it will be displayed in a very prominent place in my 
office. I am particularly grateful . to you for your thought­
fulness in sending it to me. 

Thank you again and warmest personal regards. 

GRF:1 

MICHIGAN OFFICE: 

42!1 CHERRY STREET SE. 

GRAND RAPIDS 

ZIP 4950.2 



Congress of tbe fflniteb ~tates 
~ffitt of lbt ,fflinotitp JLeabtt 

Jt,ouse of .l\.epresentatibts 
mla:~bington, 1-9.ct. 205t5 

OFFICIAL BUSINESS 

t ~ olonel Thomas P , St afford 
Deputy Director 
Flight Crew Oper ations 
National Aeronautics and 

Space Administration 
Manned Spacecraft Center 
Houston, Texas 77058 
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